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NOTICE TO THE TRADE
Web Based Supply Chain Management (WBSCM) Login Issue

A number of vendors have reported issues accessing WBSCM. After some
investigation, we learned that there was a change to the eAuthentication site that
directly impacts WBSCM. The new URL for accessing WBSCM is:

https://portal. wbscm.usda.gov/. Please change your web browser bookmark
accordingly. In addition, the Commodity Procurement webpage has also been updated
to include the new URL.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the WBSCM Helpdesk at
WBSCMAMSHelpDesk@ams.usda.gov. Thank you.
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